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To commemorate 

Armistice Day 1918 

and the end the First 

World War

Lecture on Tuesday

November 20, 2018

The War to End All Wars
And a tribute to Brad Bigham

TUESDAY

NOVEMBER 20, 2018
7:00 pm

AT THE FORMER BRIGHT SCHOOL
NOW CITY ARCHIVES

260 GROVE STREET IN WALTHAM

Join us as we look back 100 years at an event billed as the War to End All 
Wars. Listen as the events leading to the American involvement in the war start-
ed with National Guard soldiers being sent to El Paso to guard the border with 
Mexico. Local men who had enlisted in the National Guard were used to protect 
the American border in order to allow the then limited American army to in-
vade Mexico during their civil unrest.

Learn how these home guard were federalized and deployed to the war rag-
ing in Europe.

You will hear about the politics, the tactics, the soldiers, the weapons, and the 
aftermath of a war that was so terrible and brutal that people believed there 
would be no more.

See the faces of the Waltham men and women who served, listen to their let-
ters home, and hear of their fates. Some lost on the fi eld of battle, some disfi g-
ured and many suffering from  “shell shock” 

The evening’s lecture will be dedicated to Mr. Brad Bigham, a man who spent 
much of his adult life pursuing the task of contacting any survivor of the war 
who could add to the story of what happened. Brad reached many of those men 
who served, including many from Waltham, who could tell their stories. His do-
nation to the Historical Society has enabled us to put together some of the pieces 
of the puzzle that was World War I.

The lecture will begin immediately following a brief Society business meeting 
scheduled for 7:00 PM. Light refreshments will be available.

The Waltham Historical Society
in collaboration with 

The Waltham Museum’s Jack Vallely
Presents



From the archives
Excerpts from the 50th Annual Report on the Waltham Baby Hospital

The Waltham Historical Society has many docu-
ments and publications that show some of our forgot-
ten history. Among the items are annual reports from 
various organizations once fl ourishing in the City.

The following is the fi rst in a multi-part printing 
taken from the 50th Annual Report of the Waltham 
Baby Hospital. We hope you enjoy.

759 MAIN STREET

This article will be continued in next month’s edi-
tion of the Weathrvane. 



A contribution from our neighbors

On occasion we receive correspondence that we 
feel may be of interest to our membership. We 
recently received a bit of research conducted by 
a resident at Brookhaven at Lexington for their 
newsletter The Voice. Since the area in discussion 
covers both Waltham and Lexington we asked per-
mission to reprint the piece in our newsletter.

We want to thank the publishers of The Voice as 
well as Howard Winkler, Registered Professional 
Engineer. The image referred to is below.

We are aware that in any discussion of property 
and history there may be discrepancies, but we 
welcome any and all comments, suggestions, etc.

MEMBERSHIP DUES NOW OVERDUE
We hope you have renewed your member-

ship for 2018-2019. If you have already re-
newed we thank you and hope you fi nd mem-
bership well worth the expense. If you have 
not renewed please do so as soon as possible to 
prevent interruption in your correspondences.

Forms are available on our website:
www.walthamhistoricalsociety.org



The Society Bright School location, 260 
Grove Street will be staffed on Saturdays 
from 9:00 am to 1:00 PM for the summer. 

This will afford the opportunity for the public 
to visit and view some of the artifacts and 

documents collected by the Society over the 
past 100 years. If you would like to join us as 

a guest or as a docent, please contact us at
waltham.historical.society@gmail.com.

The Waltham 
Historical Soci-
ety is pleased to 
announce a new 
sponsor for the 
next six editions 
of the Edmund L. 
Sanderson lecture 
series.

Senior Whole 
Health, repre-
sented by Pat-
rick O’Brien have 
stepped forward 
to provide spon-
sorship for the 
year’s presenta-
tions. The sched-
ule is being fi nal-
ized, but includes 
the November 20, 
2018 lecture by 
Jack Vallely of the 
Waltham Muse-
um, and a lecture 
on the Ferro fam-
ily at our January 
lecture.

Other planned lectures for the year include a lec-
ture by Jack Cox on Recreation in Waltham over 
the years, a talk on the Boston Police Riot, and we 
hope to hear from the Girl Scout Museum and oth-
ers. So stay tuned and keep an eye on our website 
and newsletters to be sure to catch them all.

A New Sponsor for our Lectures


